
PVCC WOMEN’S GOLF 

Minutes from Meeting Day, February 7, 2023 

President, Kathy Ivy, called the meeting to order at 12:45pm. 

A motion was made to approve the December Minutes by Carol Wimsatt and 2nd Chris Lisa 

Genereux. 

Kathy congratulated Lisa Stanley on her Challenge Course Championship win. 

Kathy gave an update on the President’s Golf and Gala.  President’s attended including Carol 

McCoy, Judi Weisheimer, Didi Cuccia, Maddie Empey and Jan Widmer. 

The Think Pink Tournament raised $19,326.  Congratulations Hazelyn on a job well done!! 

The By-laws have been updated and will be posted in the Locker Room for all to read.  There 

were two temporary clauses in the By-Laws about Covid and Dues that have been deleted.  

Also, some wording was changed.  There will be a vote on the changes at the March Meeting 

Day. 

Martha’s Village has been in touch with the Club regarding donations of baby formula, diapers, 

wipes, etc.  The 18 Holers along with the 9ers will be hosting a drive for these items at the 

March Meeting Day for both groups.  A box will be in the foyer of the club.   

When you sign up on Fore Tees to play on Meeting Days or Events that require dining, you are 

asked to respond with a yes or no to lunch/dinner.  If you do not complete the sign up, the Fore 

Tees will not let you sign up, but keep going back to the dining area.  You must answer the 

question.  Diane has to spend too much time catching up with people that could just as easy 

respond correctly. 

There will be a sign-up sheet for guests that might want to play in our guest days.   

Diane introduced Briana, our new Pro at Palm Valley.  She will be holding Clinics on Sundays 

from 9:30-10-30.  There is a Max of 10 in a Clinic.  Cost is $25/Member and $30/Guests.  Sign up 

is on Fore Tees. 

Spring Team – Maddie Empey asked anyone that would like to sign up for Spring Team to sign 

up in the locker room.  

Tournament Chair, Alix Jackson talked about March Guest Day on March 28th.  It is a Western 

Theme.  She has a great committee planning a wonderful event.  Sign up is on Fore Tees on 

March 1 at 6:45am. 

A motion was made to adjourn at 1:30pm by Julia Simpson and Carol Wimsatt. 

Respectfully Submitted, BJ Niehaus, Secretary 



 

 


